!ent: 23 November 2016 09:34

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi
Cc: Allott, Dawn; Planning
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2016/5680/P

OBJECT
Object to new proposed third floor door to roof terrace.

Eldred Evans
Chair
BCAAC

NOTE:

We are replying via our website since after numerous adttempts to use the access to
the dedicated page reserved for Conservation Areas Groups, we were unable to do
so. Whilst the page with the prompt to enter the PIN number does appear, the
subsequent page to enable comments to be loaded is not accessible. Perhpas you
may inform your IT department of this anomaly.

Regards
Gian/Admin BCAAC

On Tue, November 1, 2016 10:09 am, Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi wrote:
> Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication
> application 2016/5680/P

>

>

> Y445580

>

>

> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally

> privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for

> the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the

> sender and delete the material from your computer.
>



